
VHS Anatomy Workshop 
 

 
 

Good old VHS! The day on which you stole our hearts at 
slumber parties and Halloween nights seems so long ago. 
The memory remains, although most tapes are now 
collecting fungi at the dump or in the attic. It’s sad to 
see things go to waste like that, so let’s get those old 
VHS tapes out of the closet and ready for the future! 
During the VHS anatomy workshop we will relive and 
surpass the past by making brand new movies with old 
pieces of tape. Participants learn innovative cut- and 
paste techniques and get to know all the ins and outs of 
the wonderful world of VHS. At the end of each workshop 
they can take their renewed VHS tape home to watch over 
and over again. A splendid way to spend the weekend! 
 
The VHS Anatomy Workshop is an initiative of the artist 
and filmmaker, Niek Hilkmann. It is part of his media 
archeological project Time and Time Again, which is being 
shown at Tent during the graduation show of the Piet 
Zwart master in Media Design & Communication. 
 
VHS Anatomy Workshop 
Data:          4 june and 28 june between 11:00 and 15:00 
Participants:  12 persons per workshop; all ages allowed  
Costs:       €5,- including entrance to TENT 
Application:   judith@tentrotterdam.nl 


